
 

Message from Mr McCoy 

 

We have had another busy, successful week at Bleak Hill. All of the children were lucky enough to have a workshop run by Rock Steady which they 
thoroughly enjoyed, it was great to see the staff joining in!  

We have had a number of groups of children representing Bleak Hill at School Games events this week, the children were a credit to school and 
competed excellently with other schools.  We have had the opportunity to look at some children's work this week and the quality of the work 
being done at Bleak Hill is phenomenal!  

Thank you to the parents and staff that took the time to attend our Friends of Bleak Hill meeting this week. 

Next week, we welcome the Book Fair back to school and look forward to seeing you before or after school in the small hall. Remember the more 
books purchased, the more money back in to school to purchase more books for our children. Have a great weekend!  

  R.O.T.W W.O.T.W M.O.T.W Bronze Silver Gold  

RHE Harry A Isaac McK Alfred M Hope K Luca D Maggie C 

RHU Thomas S Brody T Imogen C Gracie H Elsie S Edward C 

RR Ella U Matilda C Reuben P Aria S Olivia H Caleb T 

1A Emma H Taliha W Johnny S Charlotte A Alfie H Saffron B 

1CS Nancy L-G Elara J Scarlet W Isaac M Nancy S Dexter C 

1M Ivy H Luna R Daniel F Carter K Matthew O Rosie G 

2G Sophie F Connie C Harry Bu Bernard R-G Esme B Sid S 

2J Lucy P Laura B Seb B-K George M Annie M Ella A 

2W Emily T Alex D Joseph U Thomas B Clyde W Sienna C 

3D Theo B Harper E Luca D Harriet N-C Elise O Lucy D 

3H Cohan W Iris J Jaxon C Thomas K Matilda B Joel D 

3M Isla McC Tiffany H Harry Z Billy B Arthur H Lucy R 

4C Adam B Joseph H Freya A Anthony W Leah X Elise S 

4MC Max B Myles B Annie D Elanor C Amber S Max R 

4MO Mason McC Olivia S Lucas W Maisie A Annabelle S James E 

5B Poppy W Jacob B Georgia W Mollie C Flynn O’B Harriet B 

5W Evalynn M Alfie F Evan B Andrew S Elsie B Freya B 

6D Sapphira H Poppy F Sam B Alex S Isaac J Amelia M 

6W Joey L Cora A Isabelle C Frankie W Joseph A Reuben L 

Merit Award - Children who are a good friend 

Friday 22nd September 2023 



What’s on next week  

25.09.2023 Before School  During School After School  

Monday  Y2 & Y6 PE 
Judo Y3, 4, 5 & 6 - (external provider) 

Exit via main reception at 4.10pm 

Tuesday 

Football Y3 & 4 - Ian McMinn 
(external provider) 

Enter via Junior Library corridor (KS2 
playground) 

YR,  Y4 & Y5 PE 

Y6 - Bikeability (groups confirmed via 

school spider) 

Young Voices Y5 & 6 - Mrs Burrows 
Exit via main reception at 4.15pm 

Wednesday 

Dance Y2, 3, 4, 5 & 6 Karen Elliott 
(external provider) 

Enter via Junior Library corridor (KS2 
playground) 

Y1, Y3 & Y6 PE 

Y6 - Bikeability (groups confirmed via 

school spider) 

Gymnastics Y1 & 2 - Future Gym (external pro-
vider) 

Exit via main reception at 4.15pm 

Thursday 

Football Y1 & 2 - Ian McMinn 
(external provider) 

Enter via Junior Library corridor (KS2 
playground) 

Y1, Y2 & Y5 PE 

Y6 - Bikeability (groups confirmed via 

school spider) 

Athletics Y3, 4, 5 & 6 - Future Gym (external pro-
vider) 

Exit via main reception at 4.20pm 

Friday 

Gymnastics Y3, 4, 5 & 6 - Future Gym 
(external provider) 

Enter via Junior Library corridor (KS2 
playground) 

YR, Y3 & Y4 PE 

Y6 - Bikeability (groups confirmed via 

school spider) 

6D Swimming 

 

   Friends of Bleak Hill 

 

 

 

EasyFundraising 

 

Sign up to support Friends of Bleak Hill - St Helens on #easyfundraising, they will give 
you a £5 shopping voucher once you have raised your first £5 - PLUS we will get a bonus 
£5 donation, it’s win, win! It's simple to join and you can raise FREE donations whenev-
er you shop online with over 5,200 retailers.  

 

Sign up here: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friends-of-
bleak-hill-st-helens/?invite=7NZFK9&referral-
campaign=c2s&utm_source=ew5sharebox 

Is my child too ill for school? 

Find out when it's best to keep your sick child at home and when it's 

OK to send them to school. 

 

Please visit for help and guidance:  https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/  

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friends-of-bleak-hill-st-helens/?invite=7NZFK9&referral-campaign=c2s&utm_source=ew5sharebox
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friends-of-bleak-hill-st-helens/?invite=7NZFK9&referral-campaign=c2s&utm_source=ew5sharebox
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friends-of-bleak-hill-st-helens/?invite=7NZFK9&referral-campaign=c2s&utm_source=ew5sharebox
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


Book Fair Tuesday 26th September - Thursday 28th September 2023 

Our Scholastic School Book Fair is held in the school hall and will be open between the 

hours 8.30 - 9.00am and 3.10 - 3.45pm each day in the school hall.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there.  

Apply for a Blue Peter Book badge 

 

Introducing the exciting new Book badge,        

designed by one of the UK’s best known           

illustrators, Sir Quentin Blake; who you might 

know from bringing to life characters such as 

Roald Dahl's BFG and Matilda! To earn your badge, just share your love of 

books with us by answering the questions below! You can apply using our 

online form or by post. 

Please visit: https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/findoutmore/blue-peter-apply-for-a-

book-badge? 



Attendance Update 

We need to try really hard each and 

every week to make sure every year 

group is beating our 96% target 

this will help us to succeed! 

Our attendance for 11-15 Sept was: 

98.3% 

Our attendance for the year so far 

is: 98.2% 

 

Don’t be late! 

Every minute counts in a 

child's education. 

There is an arrival window 

of 8:45am – 9:00am after 

this all children should be in 

classes due to lessons start-

ing.  

Attendance 

Whole School 

 

98.3% 

Reception 98.3% 

Year 1 97.4% 

Year 2 98.9% 

Year 3  99.2% 

Year 4 99.2% 

Year 5  95.9% 

Year 6  98.6% 




